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�x The Reserve Capacity Mechanism (RCM) Review is considering (among other things) the 
methodology for setting the BRCP.4 The RCM Review is expected to be completed in mid-2023, 
and the Minister for Energy is expected to subsequently make rule changes to give effect to the 
outcomes of the review. 

Therefore, the Coordinator has extended the timeframe for publication of the Draft Rule Change Report 
for RC_2014_05 until 30 June 2023 to allow adequate time for the completion of the RCM Review. 

Further details relating to the Rule Change Proposal are available at 
https://www.wa.gov.au/government/document-collections/rule-change-rc201405. 

Proposed Work Program  

�x The Coordinator completes the MPM Review. 

�x The Coordinator completes the RCM Review. 

�x The Coordinator presents its draft decision in a Draft Rule Change Report. 

�x The second submission period takes place. 

�x The Coordinator presents its final decision in a Final Rule Change Report. 

�x If the Coordinator’s decision is to approve Amending Rules that affect Protected Provisions, the 
Minister considers the Rule Change Proposal and makes a decision regarding the proposed 
Amending Rules. 

�x If approved, any Amending Rules commence. 

Extended Timeline  

The projected timeline for processing this proposal, including the extension, is: 

 

                                            
4  Reserve Capacity Mechanism Review (www.wa.gov.au). 
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